
HOW TO ENGAGE YOUR
FACULTY/STAFF ADVISOR 

Advisors are here to support your
organization, to support you as an
individual student, and as a student
leader.  Feel free to use them as a
sounding board for your chapter’s
goals, your leadership goals, and
your academic goals. 

While they may not be a member
of your organization, they have
had many personal and
professional experiences that can
assist you in your decision-
making as a leader.

SCHEDULE A STANDING APPOINTMENT.

 Meeting regularly will help your advisor
to learn more about your organization
and how they can contribute. While
once a month is minimal, a meeting
every other week can help to make sure
you stay connected.

ASK FOR THEIR PERSPECTIVE.

INVITE THEM!

Many faculty-staff advisors may
wonder where they fit in. Inviting
them to a chapter meeting,
recruitment event, or educational
program can allow other members to
meet them and allow them to stay
engaged with your organization. 

This can be an effective way to start
conversations about what you hope to
accomplish, and how they might be
able to assist you. You can find it under
"‘Advisor Resources’" or click here!

The support and engagement from
your advisor can dramatically
increase the ability of  your

organization to achieve its goals
and gain valuable perspective!

SHARE GOALS & CHALLENGES BOTH
PERSONALLY & PROFESSIONALLY!

SHARE THE "SAMPLE FACULTY-STAFF
ADVISOR MEETING AGENDA"


